
 

 

 

 
 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Don Valley North, 
I extend my sincerest wishes to: 

 

 Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts   

I am delighted to express my warm congratulations to the Canadian Association of 
Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA) in celebration of its 5th Toronto Dragon Festival 
2024 at Nathan Phillips Square! 

This vibrant three-day festival has established itself as one of the most anticipated 
and popular summer events in the community. It brings together people from all 
walks of life to celebrate the colourful Chinese culture, traditions, arts, music, and 
outstanding performances. The festival promises to be a dynamic, exciting, and 
inclusive community experience which inspires participants of all ages and 
backgrounds to enjoy a host of fun activities and games. 

It is a privilege to convey my appreciation to the entire CACPA team and the 
dedicated volunteers for the substantial efforts involved in orchestrating and 
presenting the incredible Toronto Dragon Festival 2024. This iconic and memorable 
event serves to enrich Ontario’s cultural landscape and fosters a sense of unity, 
celebration, and multiculturalism within the community. 

I wish each of you a safe, happy, and prosperous summer.            

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________ 
Vincent Ke, MPP 
Don Valley North  
August 30, 2024 


